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Maureen Moore
Communications 
Manager 
EnergyUnited

Welcome & Introductions



Welcome, Prospective Members!

u Tim Edwards

u Joseph Pastore

u Denise Cascardi

u Kathy Gotto

u William Stamey



Important Safety Information



Safety Message

u A safety message for 
tonight:



Thomas Golden

Chief Executive Officer

EnergyUnited

Welcome our new CEO!



Dr. Max Walser

President,

EnergyUnited Board of Directors

President's Message



The People Behind the Power: Our Linemen

Landon Braswell, 
EnergyUnited Lineman



u Describe what a day in the                                                   
life of a lineman looks like.

What is it like to be a lineman?



u Discuss safety and PPE requirements

Culture of Safety



u Explain what an EU lineman experiences from the beginning through the 
end of a major outage.

Outage Restoration



Bucket Truck



Catering provided by:  



Maureen Moore
Communications 
Manager
EnergyUnited

Co-op Updates



EV Rate Rollout Coming Soon!

EnergyUnited will launch its new EV Rate in in 
July for members who own a ChargePoint 
Home Flex Charger. This rate offers a 
special incentive for home charging, a lower 
rate for kilowatt hours used to charge electric 
vehicles with the Home Flex Charger. Contact 
Maureen or Adam if you are interested in 
learning more about this new rate. 





Digital Branding Campaign

Have you seen our digital brand 
ads? Recent ads have been 
focused on general branding 
and our next campaign will be 
focused on promoting My 
EnergyHub!
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June Bill Insert
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2021 Annual 
Report



Community Spotlight Stories

u March -



Youth Tour 

u We had a lot of outstanding students apply. 
Special thanks to Barry Henline, John Ervin, 
Gary Stuebing and Dan Akers for participating 
in interviews!



Youth Tour Winners

Madeline Hiteshue
Pine Lake Preparatory

Patrick Oglesby
NC School of Math & Science



Cooperative Leadership Camp

u Organized by Cooperative Council of NC

u Will be held June 20-24, 2022 at Camp Monroe 
in Laurel Hill, NC.

u EnergyUnited will sponsor two students



Cooperative Leadership Camp

Shelby Younts
Central Davidson High

Parker Ariail
William A. Hough High School
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Congratulations to our 2022 Empowering the Future 
Scholarship Winners

Please join us in 
congratulating our two 
Student Scholarship winners 
for 2022: Mary Kathryn 
Schultz (McMichael High 
School) and Sonya Eason 
(Hopewell High)! Mary 
Kathryn plans to attend 
UNC Chapel Hill next year 
and Sonya has been 
accepted to Duke 
University!

Mary Kathryn Schultz Sonya Eason
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Congratulations to our 2022 Touchstone Sports 
Camp Scholarship Winners

Seth Snider
South Davidson Middle

Aubrey Graham
Oakwood IB Middle

Layla Hazlip
Morgan Academy
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A special thanks to all of our Sports Camp and 
Student Scholarship volunteer judges:

Russell Morrow, Statesville

Rich Gustin, Lexington

Andy Trott, Statesville

Tammy Young, Statesville

Sydney Taylor, Statesville

Gary Stuebing, Lexington

Matt Vernon, Lexington

Randy Brookner, Lake Norman

Ryan DeAndrea, Lake Norman

Dan Akers, Lake Norman
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A special thank you to...

Matt Vernon, Lexington MAC 
member, for participating in all 16 
finalist interviews for Sports Camp 
and for our Scholarship program.
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EnergyUnited on WAME Radio, 
Statesville
u Communications Specialist Adam 

Martin was interviewed by Billy 
Buck Blevins on WAME Radio on 
June 1. He was joined by past 
Bright Ideas grant winner, Ms. 
Alicia Driver from the Brawley 
Middle IB School in Iredell-
Statesville Schools.
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Operation Round Up

Please consider rounding up your 
bill and encouraging your friends 
and family to do the same. Through 
our Operation Round-Up program 
founded in 1996, members can 
round up their monthly electric 
bills to the next dollar, with the 
difference going to the 
EnergyUnited Foundation. Monthly 
donations can range from a penny 
to 99 cents; on average, individual 
donations will be about $6 a year.

Sign up using My EnergyHub



EnergyUnited BOD Election
u EnergyUnited’s BOD Election will 

be conducted August 10 –
September 10, 2022. All 
cooperative members will receive 
either electronic or paper ballots.

u All members (especially MAC members) 
are encouraged to vote!

u Incumbent EU Board Members:
u Craig Black

u Jerry Anderson

u Ronnie Harrison



EnergyUnited Annual Meeting

u EnergyUnited’s Annual Meeting 
will be broadcast on WSIC Radio 
on September 15 at 5 p.m. and 
September 16 at 7:30 a.m. Tune 
in to hear from Chairman of the 
EnergyUnited Board of of 
Directors Dr. Max Walser and our 
new CEO, Thomas Golden. We’ll 
also air special video stories that 
can been seen by all watching on 
FB Live.



July 15 Member Training Event





Retirement Reception for Wayne Wilkins
Wed. June 8, Statesville Country Club

RSVP to Maureen Moore


